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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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October 2024 

Tues 8 EYFS ‘6 Weeks In’ Meeting 

Thurs 10 Y4 Swimming 

Friday 11 Y3 Forest School 

 EYFS Fairytale Dress Up Day 

Mon 14 to Fri 18 Y6 Marchants Hill 

Wed 16 Y4 Liturgical Dance 2.40pm 

Thurs 17 Y4 Swimming  

 Y5 Class Liturgy 2.45pm 

Fri 18 Fairtrade Tuckshop 

Tues 22 Y1 Locality Walk 

 Y2 Locality Walk 

Tues 22 & Thurs 23 Parent Consultations 

 

 

 

Topic Overview and Knowledge Mats  

Don’t forget that Topic Overviews (detailing the 

learning going on in each subject within a topic) 

and Knowledge Mats (the information we want 

pupils to understand and remember for a topic) 

are available on each class page on our website. 

Our Knowledge Mats are a focal point in lessons 

and can act as a great discussion starter at 

home. 
 

 

Mark 9:38-41  
 

‘Whoever is not against us, is for us.’ 

Harvest Day 

A big thank you to everyone who contributed to our 

Harvest collection this morning. All proceeds will go to 

CAFOD and Littlehampton and District Foodbank. 

 

 

 

Word of the Week: bargain Attendance 

What a fantastic start to the year by Year 4 St 

Therese who lead the way with 97.5% attendance. 

School Open Days 

Please share the dates for our open days with 

any friends or family with children due to start 

school in September 2025. We are asking anyone 

who wishes to attend to book a place with the 

office in advance. 

 

 

Digital Leaders 

Our new Digital Leaders have been chosen and will be 

supporting the teaching of Computing across the 

school this year. 

 

 

 

Administering Medicine at School 

If you have given permission for your child to have 

paracetamol or antihistamine in school we are assuming 

that this will continue unless you contact the school 

office to let us know otherwise. 
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